











Welcome to a New School Year at Creative Minds! *
Dear Parents,

Welcome to a wonderful new year at Creative Minds Preschool! We're excited to begin another joyful journey with both new and returning families.

Rooted in the philosophies of Dr. Maria Montessori and inspired by the warmth and creativity of the Waldorf approach, our goal is to nurture the whole child—mind, body, and spirit—through hands-on learning, imagination, and respect for individuality.

As Montessori said:

"The goal of early childhood education should be to activate the child's own natural desire to learn."

To our new families, we're so happy to have you join the Creative Minds family! We look forward to a year full of discovery, connection, and meaningful growth.

Warmly,

The Creative Minds Preschool Team









July was a joyful and adventure-filled month for our little learners! We had an exciting lineup of fun and engaging activities that brought smiles, laughter, and lots of curiosity to each day. The children enjoyed colorful face painting, a bubbly foam party, and the thrill of water slide day—perfect for beating the summer heat!

In addition to all the outdoor fun, our budding scientists participated in hands-on science experiments and explored the wonders of nature, sparking creativity and a love for discovery.

Thank you for being a part of such a memorable month!

August is here, and we're ready to dive into a fresh, exciting start to the new school year! This month, we'll be engaging in Nature Exploration – Water Edition, where children will investigate the wonders of water in nature through fun, hands-on experiences that inspire curiosity and a love for the outdoors. As we transition back to school, we'll also be returning to our full Montessori curriculum, focusing on independence, creativity, and purposeful learning in every classroom. From practical life and sensorial work to language and math, children will be guided through developmentally rich activities at their own pace.

Please note:

Friday, August 8th is a Staff In-Service Day, and the school will be closed for children.

We are so excited to welcome everyone back and can't wait for a wonderful year of learning, growth, and joyful discoveries!







Monthly Themes

- Nature Exploration
- Cultures
- All about me /Human body
- Peace Values

Reminders:

August 8th: Staff In service

day -School Closed

Aug-10th

August 22nd: Meet the

teacher night! 5:30pm-

6:00pm

August Birthdays!

Ms. Rita(Koala) Aug-8th

Ms. Zhenia (Ladybug) Aug-25th

Elena(Kangaroo) Aug-7th

Kiyara(Leapfrog) Aug-9th

Shams(Inch Worm) Aug-9th

Elly(Butterfly)

Emma(Butterfly) Aug-17th

Brooklyn(Leap Frog) Aug-31st

